
        April 6, 2021 

1
st
 Day of The April Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed Courthouse Staff and Elected Officials as they joined us for 

the opening prayer led by Kyle Carroll. The pledge was then said by all in attendance.  

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to accept the agenda as presented.  

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. All in favor. Motion approved. East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve the minutes as presented. West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

The Commission discussed work to be done around the Courthouse as well as plans for the northwest corner 

of the yard. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll will be in contact with landscaping companies to try and 

obtain current bids for what is needed to be done.  

 

Attorney James Griffith met with the Commission to discuss brush concerns and the process in which brush 

letters are handled.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss Camden Township brush 

letters, equipment concerns, hiring another employee and Gentry County needing deck plate. Bill 

advised they have been good to help us out when needed and the County has extra deck plate. The 

Commission approved helping Gentry County Road & Bridge out with the deck plate.  

Bill also discussed issues at the recycling center. There was discussion on placing security camera’s 

at the facility to maybe deter misuse of the building.  

 

Jake Carlson of Big Iron met with the Commission to get approval to sell the International Truck 

that belongs to the Road & Bridge Department. No other equipment is being sold at this time.  

 

Sheriff Kasey Keesaman met with the Commission to discuss legislation concerning law 

enforcement, DDRJ and equipment.  

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended at Tri-County Health Board meeting Thursday 

April 1.  

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen attended an Extension Meeting on April 5 where Garry 

McFee was honored for his years of service to the Council while serving as East District 

Commissioner.  

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to adjourn with East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

The next meeting of the Commission will be April 13, 2021 at 9 a.m.         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


